Dear 5th Grade Parents,

Parent/Teacher conferences are just around the corner on Monday, October 19, 2020 from 4-7 p.m. This year we are giving you some options for scheduling them due to COVID-19 to comply with our current restrictions. Please select **ONE** of the following options and return this sheet to school by Friday, October 9, 2020.

Mark an X next to your selection:		
phone conference;phone #	Time	
email conference; best email address_		-
virtual conference on Google Meets;ema	ail addressTime	
I feel like I have enough information about conference.	out my student and do NOT need a fall	
Student Name:		
Teacher's I would like to meet with:		
Please mark with an X		
Ms. Yost	Mr. Moser	
Ms. Sinclair	Ms. Koenig	
Mrs. Schoenfeld	Mrs. Ferrari	
Ms. Taylor	Mrs. Godfrey	
Mrs. Neill		
Mr. Zahller		
Mrs. Kjosness		